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To: Puppy Farming

Subject: Puppy Farming

Date: Tuesday, 19 June 2018 12:09:29 PM
Hello,

| have filled in your survey, but just wanted to add that | completely support changes to the law

to stop puppy farming.

| agree with the RSPCA on changes to the law in this respect, and with the proposed regulations:

e Transitioning pet shops to adoption centres to stop puppies being sourced from puppy

farms.
e Mandatory desexing for non-breeding dogs to stop indiscriminate breeding.
e A centralised registration system to ensure all dogs can be traced back to the breeder.

e Animal welfare standards for dogs to outline a minimum level of care.

I would also like to see some kind of background check on the people who want to adopt the

dogs, to make sure they are suitable owners.

Kind regards,
Jackie Curtis
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